
Three  long-time  members  of
the  Massachusetts  State
Police retire
“THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE TO OUR MISSION!

We  offer  our  gratitude  to  three  longtime  members  of  the
Massachusetts State Police who retired in February: Detective
Lieutenant  Richard  Mahoney,  member  of  the  68th  Recruit
Training  Troop,  34  years  of  service;  Lieutenant  Jeffrey
McDonald, member of the 69th Recruit Training Troop, 32 years
of  service;  and  Trooper  James  Michael  Vines,  37  years  of
service.

We thank you, sirs, and wish you long, happy, and healthy next
chapters to your lives!”-Massachusetts State Police.
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Detective  Lieutenant  Richard  Mahoney  (left),  accepting
congratulations  from  Captain  Daniel  Richard,  68th  Recruit
Training  Troop,  34  years  of  service.  Massachusetts  State
Police photo.



Lieutenant Jeffrey McDonald, 69th Recruit Training Troop, 32
years of service. Massachusetts State Police photo.


